Dear Conference Attendee,

Welcome to Killington and the Killington Grand Resort Hotel & Conference Center! We're excited to once again be hosting the UVM BEST/VTmtss Summer Institute Conference. We are here to help you, please do not hesitate to ask any staff member for assistance!

There are many things to do in Killington during your free time. For a change of pace, get off the mountain and explore nearby Rutland and Woodstock. Another great source for area information is "The Mountain Times", available complimentary at our Front Desk.

## **Killington Lodging Check-In and Check-Out Process**

Check-in begins at 4:00 pm ~ Check-out is by 11:00 am

 To help expedite your check in please go to the link below for your registration www.killington.com/checkin -

## THIS MUST BE COMPLETED A MINIMUM OF 24 HOURS PRIOR TO YOUR ARRIVAL

- At check in you will be asked for your ID and credit card to authorize a security deposit.
- If we already have your email or cell phone on file, you may receive a pre-registration from Canary Support which is another format we use.
- Please note that early check in request and late check out requests may not be available, as always, we will try to accommodate.
- For check out please, please leave your key at the front desk or in your unit.
- If you require a receipt, please be sure to give us your email at check in and we can email it to you after checkout.

## **Killington Grand Spa**

Let us help you be your BEST!
Enjoy 20% off our Full Body (50 or 80 minute) Massages
View our menu at killington.com/spa
Appointments <u>must</u> be booked in advance - 802.422.1050

The Bar in Preston's is open each evening at 4:00 pm Dinner Service begins at 5:00 pm, Light Fare and Dinner Menu available

## Other area establishments for dinner include:

The Garlic (422-5055); The Foundry at Summit Pond (422-5335); JAX (422-5334); Inn at Long Trail (775-7181); Casey's Caboose (422-3795)

The Lookout Tavern (422-5665); Sushi Yoshi (422-4241)

Rivershed (683-2151); Liquid Art (422-2787)

Please call ahead to verify hours of operation, as many area restaurants have varied hours during the summer months.

On behalf of all the staff at Killington, thank you for visiting. We hope your meetings are successful and productive, but most of all, we hope you enjoy your stay!

Sincerely,

The Staff at Killington